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From:  Lisa Prinz, Vice President, Commercial Lines 

To: American Reliable Insurance Company®, Diamond State Group®, Penn-America 
Group®, United National Group®, VacantExpress.com®, and Collectibles Insurance 
Services Producers Writing Business in Oklahoma 

Date: June 12, 2019 

Subject:  UPDATE: Oklahoma ~ Bulletin in Response to Severe Storms 
 
 

Please share this announcement with your staff 
 

 
On May 24, 2019, the Oklahoma Insurance Department issued Bulletin No. 2019-EXEC-01 in response to 
the tornadoes and severe thunderstorms in the state. No policy may be cancelled, nonrenewed, or 
otherwise terminated through the expiration of this order on June 23, 2019. 
 
A revised listing of affected ZIP Codes has been released by the Oklahoma Insurance Department, found 
here. 
 
This applies to both admitted and non-admitted business. 
 
Person to Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact your Underwriter. 

American Reliable Insurance Company® 
Diamond State Insurance Company® 
Penn-America Insurance Company® 
Penn-Patriot Insurance Company® 
Penn-Star Insurance Company® 
United National Insurance Company® 
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